
                   Bradleys Both Community Primary School  

                                             Friday News 
                                       14th February 2025  
 

Dear Children, Parents and Staff,  

 

Happy Valentines Day everyone! Thank you to those of you who donated cakes 

for the Friends cake sale this afternoon. We hope you picked up your treats  

for the weekend!  

 

Garden Produce  

Miss Wright’s University Gardening group harvested the homegrown brussel 

sprouts and cabbages from our school garden.  The children took the brussel 

sprouts home and shared the cabbage with our school cook, Scott. On 

Thursday Scott served our homegrown school cabbage with our roast chicken 

school lunch.    

Safer Internet Day           

We started this week talking about Safer Internet Day during our Monday morning assembly. It was 

pleasing to hear about the many different ‘rules’ that the children have for using their electronic 

devices when at home. The children were able to share 

strategies they have for staying safe outside of 

school.  The children once again demonstrated a 

fantastic awareness and understanding of their own 

safeguarding and remembered that their parents and 

staff at school were adults they should report any 

worries to.  The children confidently named Miss 

Fawcett as our Safeguarding Lifeguard of DSL 

(Designated Safeguarding Lead)  

Safer Internet Assembly  

We welcomed PCSO Ruth Pearson to school on Tuesday morning to lead a special assembly on reminding 

us all to stay safe when using the internet.  The World Wide Web is an amazing resource to use but 

one that requires us all to protect ourselves.  It was very positive to hear many of our children talk 

about the ways they stay safe when online and using technology.   

 

School Improvement Visit  

It was a pleasure to welcome Mrs Jo Robinson, CEO at YCAT to Bradleys Both on Tuesday to carry out 

her half termly school improvement visit with me. Mrs Robinson spent the morning in school reviewing 

our next steps and joined the Year 2 phonics session. Mrs Robinson met and talked to a range of children 

at lunchtime in addition to seeing YCATering in action in the hall.  I was pleased to share our school’s 

ongoing attendance figures with Mrs Robinson and talk through the progress we have made so far with 

this year’s school improvement plan.   

 

The staff team will be joining staff from the other YCAT schools on Monday 24th February at a joint 

training inset day. The focus for our training on this day will be the use of White Rose Maths scheme 

and we have trainers coming to work with staff from EYFS, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2.    

 

 



Important Dates for your diaries 

Spring Term 2025 

14.2.2025 Break up for Half Term  

24.2.2025 YCAT Staff Joint Training Inset Day  

25.2.2025 Children return to school  

4.3.2025 National Child Measurement Programme – EYFS Reception & Year 6  

6.3.2025 World Book Day  

19.3.2025 Crucial Crew visit Year 6 

19.3.2025 Parent Consultation Meetings – booking details to follow after half term  

21.3.2025 School Council Red Nose Day event  

25.3.2025 Parent Consultation Meetings – booking details to follow after half term  

3.4.2025 Year 5&6 performing at the 80th VE Day Music Concert in Harrogate  

4.4.2025 Break up for Easter holiday  

 

I would like to thank the staff team for all their hard work, energy and teamwork over this last half 

term.  I wish you all a happy and safe half term week. The YCAT staff inset training day is being held 

on Monday 24th February and so will see the children return to school on Tuesday 25th February 2025.  

 

Have a great half term week everyone! 

 

Kind regards 

Mr B Rogers  

Bradleys Both Community School 

WOW Awards of the Week 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Ocean Class 1 Stanley 

Rainforest Class 2 Ollie 

Polar Class 3 Charlotte 

Climate Class 4 Bridgette 

Eco Class 5 Xander  
 

Congratulations! 


